September 25, 1974

The President Pro Tempore

of the Senate

Sir:

I ask the Congress to consider a supplemental request for appropriations for the fiscal year 1975. This proposal provides for an increase in the amount of \$300,000 for the Government Printing Office.

The details of this proposal are set forth in the enclosed letter of September 13, 1974, from the Public Printer. As required by law, this request is transmitted without change.

Respectfully,

GERALD R. FORD



OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC PRINTER

## UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20401

September 25, 1974

Office of Management and Budget Attention: Earl Armbrust Room 9220 New Executive Office Building Washington, D.C. 20503

Dear Sir:

Submitted herewith is a Fiscal Year 1975 supplemental appropriation request covering an environmental impact study on the relocation of the Government Printing Office. This study is required by the National Environmental Policy Act (PL 91-190, Section 102). The Administrator of General Services Administration concurs in this estimate.

It will be appreciated if you would transmit this information to Congress as soon as possible.

Sincerely yours,

T. F. McCORMICK
Public Printer

Enclosure

